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Hello Club Members, 
I hope everyone is ready for our June 
meeting which will be at the Holiday 
Inn on Augusta Rd. The place has 
plenty of parking and more room for 
us.  

 

 A Message from our President  Blake Roulette 

 
This is for the June meeting and we 
can further discuss future meeting 
locations. 
 
As an update, we are still talking 
with several clubs about joining our 
circuit. We are having to work within 
the schedule of the clubs we are 
inviting to join us. 
 
I hope each of you will make an 
effort to join us on Tuesday. 
 

Blake  
 

 June Meeting Location 

 
Our June meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn at I-85 and Augusta Rd, 4295 
Augusta Road Greenville, SC 29605 
 
Directions: 
Traveling North Bound on I-85: Take exit 46 to 46 A (Augusta Road). Turn right 
off the exit, then turn left at first stop light. 
 
Traveling South Bound on I-85: Take exit 46 to 46 A (Augusta Road). Turn left 
off the exit, then turn left at the second stop light. 
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 Club Hospitality Sharon Spiegel 

 Thanks to everyone who attended the picnic. The food was awesome, the weather 
cooperated, and we all had a great time. The winners of the drawings are as follows. 
$10 Petsmart gift card:  Joanne Johnson, Cathy Duncan, and Janine Strait. 
Winners of a dog toy are:  Jen Jones, Alan Jaynes, K-9 Sheriff Sgt. Donahue, 
Thecla Tyner, and David Maltby. We look forward to seeing you next year. 
 
 

June Meeting 
 
Our own AKC Judge, Kari Hill, will be the featured speaker at our June 18th meeting. 
Kari just returned from judging a Scottish Terrier dog show in Moscow, Russia. Then 
she flew to Budapest, Hungary for the World Dog Show 2013. She has lots of pictures 
and information to give us. Don't miss this exciting dog travel event. 

The club sends its deepest condolences to Sandra Campbell and her family on the 
passing of her son in-law. 
 
On a happy note, we are so happy to hear that member Lynn Cone has successfully had 
her hip Surgery in Winston-Salem, N.C. and is recovering very well. 
 
Bobbie Fairbanks is doing well now after her emergency situation on the evening of our 
club picnic so we wish her good health in the upcoming days. All of us missed Bobbie at 
the picnic and all other members that could not attend. Stay healthy everyone! 
 
If you hear of a Member that is ill or just in need of a kind word of support, please contact 

Becky at (864) 288-6206 or email at wardbk@charter.net. Remember, a simple word 

spoken in kindness can make a world of difference for a friend in need. 

Sunshine Committee  Becky Ward  

 

mailto:wardbk@charter.net
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Members’ Brags    

 

Yearly Dues Ed Garro  

 
Membership dues shall be payable on or before the first day of July each year.  
 
2013-2014 Membership Dues: 
 
Members: $20.00 each 
 
Jr. Members: $5.00 each (18years of age and under) 
 
Checks may be mailed to the following address: 
 
Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC 29606 
 
Membership dues can also be paid in person at the June GKC meeting 
 
Make all checks payable to Greenville Kennel Club 
 
If you have any questions, contact Ed Garro, ecg67@aol.com 
 

Cathy Novak 
 
I have 3 beautiful 7 wk. old Chinese Crested powderpuff puppies available for 
pet/show. 
 
Sire: CH Raintree's Wizard of AAHS 
Dam: CH Crest-Vue's Full of Finesse 
 
Contact: Cathy Novak 864-609-7943 figleafcresteds@icloud.com 
 
Paula Ford 
 
Pleasant Acre Bainwood Night in White Satin was Best Rough in Sweepstakes at 
the Collie Club of Alabama and Winners Bitch/Best of Winners at the Asheville 
Kennel Club from the 6-9 puppy class 
 
Beverly Krautler 
Menusha Miniature Bull Terriers 
 
Owner/Handler: Beverly Krautler 
We have a New Champion! Menusha's Red Hot Chili Pepper finished her 
Championship at the Fletcher Show winning WB both days. 

mailto:ecg67@aol.com
mailto:figleafcresteds@icloud.com
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Loretta Anders     
 
GCh. Jade East Do You Know The Way To San Jose 
    Owned and Bred By:  Loretta Anders, Karel Nijholt, Esmae Minne 
    Presented By: David Williams 
 
    World Dog Show - Budapest   May 17 2013   
         World Winner 2012  and Best of Opposite Sex  
    Canine Chronicle as of April 30 2012 
        #1 Breed 
        #1 All Breed 
        #3 Non Sporting 
 
    Ch. Jade East Catch Me If You Can 
 
    Owned and Bred By:  Loretta Anders, Karel Nijholt, Esmae Minne 
    Presented By:  Karel Nijholt 
    World Dog Show -Budapest  May 17 2013 
    World Winner 2013 and Best of Breed     
 
    GCh. Jade East Is This The Way To Amarillo 
 
    Owned and Bred By:  Loretta Anders, Karel Nijholt, Esmae Minne 
    Presented By:  Frank Murphy 
    Canine Chronicle as of April 30 2012 
        #6 All Breed 
        #4  All Breed  
 
     

Members’ Brags   - Continued 

 

GCh. Jade East Is This The Way To Amarillo 
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Members’ Brags   - Continued 

 
Lynn Cone 
Raelyn Wheatens 
 
Soft Coated Wheaten Terrier 
Raelyn J'Adore Eiffel "Doree" 
6/2/13  
Missouri Rhineland Kennel Club 
Judge . Col Joe Purkhiser 
WB 4 PT major 
 
Collette Jaynes 
Jazzin Golden Retrievers & Clumber Spaniels 
 
Clumber Spaniel Club of Michigan Specialty, Wisconsin – May 1, 2013 
CH Jazzin's Tell Tail Heart - "Jubal" - 1st Award of Merit 
 
Clumber Spaniel National Specialty, Wisconsin – May 2, 2013: 
CH Jazzin's Tell Tail Heart - "Jubal" - 1st Award of Merit 
Jazzin's The Gatekeeper - "Peter" - won 6-9 month puppy sweeps class 
GCH Cannonbrook's Red Ryder - "Ryder" - won the 10+ class - both sweeps & 
regular classes 
 
Northern Flyaway Golden Specialty – April 28, 2013 
Sandpiper's Song of Freedom - "Melody" - RWB (5pt major) 
 
Jefferson KC, Wisconsin – May 5, 2013 
GCH Jazzin’s Shake a Tail Feather (Female Clumber)­ “Pippa” – BOB over 6 
male specials 
 
Asheville KC, ­ June 8, 2013 
Jazzin’s The Gatekeeper­ – “Peter” (Clumber) – Puppy Group 3 
 
Asheville KC – June 9, 2013 
GCH Jazzin’s Final Jeopardy – “Alex” – (golden) – BOB and Group 2 
 
Margaret & Ken Norkett 
 
Our true hairless Chinese Crested, Eve (Wesann's Evening Song) was BOB at 
the Gray, TN show on Sunday, May 19th and WB for a 4pt major to finish in 
Asheville Sunday, June 9th.  
 
Our Whippet, Lady (Wesann's Edge of Glory) was BOB for 2pts and made the 
cut in the group in Asheville on Saturday, June 8th and her brother River (GrCh 
Wesann's River of Dreams) was BOB on Sunday. Routie (Ch Ableaim Route 
Sixty-Four) was Select on Saturday. 
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Thecla Tyner 
 
Ky's Wynn'N Fantasy Maker, "Maker" out of GCH Vizcaya's Fantasy Finish "Folsom" 
and GCH Ky's Cj Watch'N Me Wynn JH, "Jenny" started her show career at the 
Clemson Kennel Club show in January 2013, she began in the bred by class by 
breeder owner handler Thecla Tyner. Day 1 she received RW and best BBE and a 
BBE group 2. Next day she went WB, BOP for her 1st championship point.  
Next show Foothills cluster in Feb. Friday 1st in BBE and RW, Sat 1st in BBE and 
RW, Sun. 1st BBE, WB for 2 pts. (One entry shy of a 3 pt. major.) And her litter sister 
"Lucy" Ky's Fantasy Ruby Hally receiving RW behind her, owned by James and 
Madison Rideout, handled by Kacie Davis. 
  
Next show in March, Hilton Head KC, Maker went 1st in BBE, WB, BW and BOB both 
days for 2 more points.  Sitting with 5 points we headed to Nationals in MN, Maker 
had such a great time and she and her Dam, GCH Ky's Cj Watch'N Me Wynn JH, 
"Jenny' both of which I Bred, own and handled, placed 4 in a class of 9 brace entries. 
They got it together, which was quite a feat if any of you know Jenny!  (Thanks to 
Bobbie Fairbanks for the handling suggestions) Maker's Grandma, my brood bitch, CH 
Titan's Dream Chaser CD competed in the over 12 class, and one month shy of her 
14th birthday, with competition, won her class in Sweeps as well as the Regular 
Veteran's class. She had a blast and enjoyed showing after being out of the ring for 7 
years. Showing 3 generations in the Grand Dam exhibition was a great experience!   
 
Next stop Asheville KC shows on June 8 & 9, Maker received back to back majors by 
placing 1st in BBE, WB,BW for 3 pts on Sat and on Sun., placed BBE, WB, BW, BOP 
over specials for 4 pts. With her litter sister, Lucy getting RW to her once again!  I am 
so proud of this girl, as I guess you can tell, she is awesome and such a joy to live 
with!  Now ....You'll just have to wait for the "REST Of THE STORY" hopefully not too 
long! 
 
Ky's Fantasy Ruby Halley, "Lucy" GCH Vizcaya's Fantasy Finish "Folsom" and GCH 
Ky's Cj Watch'N Me Wynn JH, "Jenny" owned by James & Madison Rideout, bred by 
Thecla Tyner and handled by Kacie Davis, in Gray TN at the Greater Kingsport KC 
shows received WB and BW on Sat and on Sun received WB, BW and BOB over 
specials which gave her a total of 8 overall points!  Well on her way to her 
Championship. Making her Breeder Proud! 
 

Bobby Fairbanks 
Rough Collies 
 
At Spartanburg trial Friday Azalea Hill's Keowee SandStorm earned 3rd leg to get his 
Rally Novice B title. 
 
On Saturday he moved up to Advance Rally B and qualified for his first leg in 
advanced.  
 
Our  Ch Azalea Hill's Colonial Lady CD HT RA qualified in Rally Excellent B both days 
to complete her Excellent title. Lady had a score of 96 to tie for high score. 

Members’ Brags   - Continued 
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This is both a happy time and a sad time as Lady is 11 so this will be her last 
time out as a competitor. She is one that has done it all whatever I asked-
specialty winner, multiple group winner (she won back-to-back group I's at our 
July shows a few years ago), obedience title, herding title, 3 rally titles, and 
Collie Club of America Versatility Award, plus is the dam of 2 puppies - both 
champions. 
 
On Sunday we went to Asheville and Azalea Hill's Heartbreaker was WD 
 
Erin Webb 
 
Well it has been a while since I have been able to attend a meeting...but it has 
been for a good reason! I have been busy producing paintings for my one 
woman show at the Greenville Artists Guild Gallery. It is a special show which 
explores the wonderful relationship between humans and their canine 
companions through art.  
 
There will be a wine and cheese reception on July 5th from 6-9 at the Greenville 
Artists Guild Gallery at 200 N. Main and on Saturday, July 6th, there will be an 
all-day event at the Gallery featuring vendors of pet related items, raffles for gift 
baskets and original art work which will benefit FOOTHILLS SEARCH AND 
RESCUE. The Search and Rescue Folks will be bringing their dogs and doing 
demonstrations and Greenville County Canine Unit will be there as well. 
  
This will also be a pet friendly event! I am personally donating 15% of the sales 
of my art work during the month of July to Foothills Search and Rescue. I hope 
to see you folks at one or both of the events! 
 
Erin Cronin-Webb 
 
P.S. My Lovely boy Fionn earned his CDX title 
 

Members’ Brags   - Continued 
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Members’ Brags   - Continued 

 Becky Ward 
 
At the Asheville Kennel Club show on June 8, 2013 Becky's fawn bitch Maria's 
Balmar Lil Red Korvette went WB,BOS,for a 3 pt.Major to complete her 
Championship 
 
Andrea Hagen 
 
CH. NORTHWINDS JUST JACK is my Tri colored champion English Setter. 
 
I entered him to participate in a yearly photo contest sponsored by Garden and Gun 
magazine. There were four categories to choose from. Dogs at rest, dogs at play, 
dogs in the field and dogs being dogs. Jack won honorable mention in the DOGS 
AT REST category.  
 
When not showing, chasing birds or breeding, this is probably what he does best! 
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Details from Your Delegate    Linda Knorr 

 
 

June 2013 Chairman’s Report 

 -- Creating a New Conversation --   

 

New York, NY – Given that I spent nearly 45 years in the advertising agency business, it shouldn’t come as a 
surprise that one of my favorite TV programs is “Mad Men” – the quintessential show about the advertising business 
in the 1960s, a time I remember well. One episode involves the proposed demolition of Penn Station and the 
construction of Madison Square Garden, which at the time was a hotly contested action. 

 

Don Draper, the creative director of the agency, gives a pep talk to the hesitant client from Madison Square Garden, 
who was battling protestors against the plans to tear down Penn Station and build the Madison Square Garden we 
all know. 

Draper’s advice was simple, but powerful - "If you don't like what they're saying, change the conversation.” 

 

That is certainly timely advice for the American Kennel Club. Today, I will share important steps we have taken to 
create that new conversation and, in turn, a new understanding of who we are, what we do, the dedication of 
responsible breeders, and the unique aspects of purebred dogs. 

 

In March, I reported we were committed to strengthening our public outreach, starting with creating an engaging and 
effective social media platform. Christopher Walker joined us in March to spearhead that effort. His performance has 
been more like a battering-ram moving us forward with lightning speed. At that time, we had about 100,000 likes on 
Facebook and about 4,000 engaged participants – and engaged participants is the true measure of the health of a 
brand. 

 

Now, just 90 days later, we have almost 370,000 likes and 80,000 engaged people. While HSUS has many more 
likes, they only have 28,000 engaged participants. What does all that mean? Those that are with us are really with 
us. Supporting the AKC, talking about us, and passing along items from our Facebook page. In addition, we now 
have a blog which the AKC team created in a couple of hours on Good Friday and the blog has currently received 
over 130,000 visitors. The last piece of that puzzle is the AKC website. Chris’ team is working to make it significantly 
more user-friendly and interesting, particularly for the general dog-loving public. As they say, “watch this space” for 
change you will like. 

 

Concurrent with our expansion of AKC’s social media presence and outreach, we began an extensive review of 
public relations/public affairs agencies. The goal of that search was to determine a partner possessing the 
resources, expertise, and passion to create a new, exciting and engaging dialogue for the AKC. The team included 
me, Bob Amen, Dennis Sprung, Daryl Hendricks, Lisa Peterson, and was led by Chris Walker. We are very fortunate 
to have had Bob Amen’s guidance throughout the process. His experience, knowledge, and insightful observations 
were of invaluable help. 

 

The 90-day review started with a field of 19 and included in-person visits, conference calls, interim presentations, 
and final presentations. The participants covered both large and mid-size companies with a common thread being 
their strong desire to work with us. 

 

 

     

 



 

 

 

Throughout the process one company stood out at every step and we are pleased to announce that we have 
unanimously agreed - and have retained Edelman as our new public relations partner, effective immediately. 

 

Edelman is the world’s largest public relations firm, with 4800 communication experts in 67 offices worldwide. 
Edelman combines the power of their size with the nimbleness and innovation we require. 

 

They pioneered the first media tour; they were the first to apply public relations to building consumer brands; they 
conceived the first corporate citizenship program, and they were the first PR firm to establish a presence on the 
Web. Each achievement is directly linked to their entrepreneurial culture. Today they represent an impressive roster 
of global clients, including AstraZeneca, eBay, GE, HP, Microsoft, Shell, Starbucks, and Unilever. 

 

They demonstrated a distinct understanding of our challenges and opportunities; unique capabilities in grassroots 
communication and mobilization; deep expertise in digital public affairs; effective legislator communication, and 
strong belief in the mission and work of the AKC. The team we will be working with consists of experts in a variety of 
disciplines, each with a purebred dog at home–one whose mother is a Breeder of Merit -and the leader of the team 
was formerly the spokesman for the NRA. The team works from the Edelman New York and Washington, DC 
offices. 

 

Edelman will be assuming all the duties formerly performed by Rubenstein in addition to new responsibilities for 
public engagement to communicate our Good Works, promote purebred dogs, de-stigmatize responsible breeders, 
help achieve fair legislation, and promote AKC thought leadership. 

 

In addition, Edelman has the experience and the expertise to anticipate, monitor, and respond to news attacks from 
the opposition or other threats to AKC’s reputation 24/7. The key here is “anticipate” – something we will become 
expert at in short order. We have some other plans, but I believe HSUS and ASPCA are some of the most avid 
readers of our reports, including this one. So, rather than reading about our plans, they can enjoy experiencing them 
instead. 

 

One final point. I always admired the writings of Harvard philosopher William James on pragmatism and truth. I was 
particularly inspired by one thought he had – “Act as if what you do makes a difference. It does.” That is good advice 
for all of us to take to heart. I know you and your clubs are doing interesting and exciting things in support of our 
Good Works and purebred dogs. We need to know about those efforts and make them part of our new conversation 
with the public and our legislators. Please, send that information to Stephanie Smith at SXS2@akc.org and be a part 
of helping shape the destiny of the AKC and purebred dogs. 

 

Your comments and suggestions are most welcome atk@akc.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alan Kalter 

Chairman 
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Greenville Kennel Club 
P.O. Box 5029 
Greenville, SC  29606 

The Greenville Kennel Club meets every 3rd Tuesday of the month. The 
June meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn at I-85 & Augusta Rd., 4295 
Augusta Road, at 7:30PM. The Board of Directors meets every other 
month.  
 
For more information on our meetings or scheduled programs, please 
contact the Recording Secretary, Margaret Norkett,  
 Eyespi20@WCTel.net 
 
All items to be included in the newsletter are due on the Wednesday 
before our monthly meeting. 

Any items submitted to the GKC Editor for inclusion, are subject to 
copyright law. Furthermore, the submitter shall bear the entire 
responsibility for copyright infringements and removes the GKC and its 
Editor from any liable actions for said publication. 

Established in 1939    Greenville Kennel Club   An AKC Member Club 

The next meeting of the GKC 
is on 

June 18, 2013 

 

Visit us On-line @ www.GreenvilleKC.org 

Blake Roulette - President  

Dorwynd@yahoo.com 

 

Tracy Iffland– 1st Vice President  

carouselchin@juno.com 

  

Bev Crosby – 2nd Vice President  

poshpoos@gmail.com 

 
Thecla Tyner – Correspondence 

Secretary 

ttyner@charter.net 

 
Margaret Norkett– Recording 

Secretary  

Eyespi20@WCTel.net 

 
Sandra Campbell -Treasurer  

GCamp54098@aol.com  

 
Linda Knorr - AKC Delegate  

lindaknorr@charter.net 

 

Kris Harner - Show Chair  

kharner@carolina-networks.com 

  

Ken Spiegel –Web & Newsletter  

news@greenvillekc.org 
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